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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  11/25/2005

Time: 11:45

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

N/A License No(s). 45-25221-01MD Docket No(s). 030-32974

Name of Licensee: Eastern Isotopes

Name of Participant(s): Al Abbasi, Radiation Safety Officer (Sterling, VA)
Jill Wilson, General Manager (Somerset, NJ)
Frank Kalisz, R.Ph. Radiopharmacist (Morgantown, WV)
Steven Courtemanche, Health Physicist NRC

Telephone No. 703-787-4075
732-873-0245
304-292-2240
610-337-5075

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

Bristol Myers Squibb generators

Summary: I spoke with the receptionist at the corporate office.  She indicated that there was no one
there who could field my questions.  She gave me contact phone numbers for the
Sterling, VA; Morgantown, WV; and Somerset NJ facilities.  The Winchester, VA facility
is only open at night and the questions should be directed to the personnel at the
Sterling, VA facility.

Mr. Abbasi indicated that the personnel in Sterling, VA and Winchester, VA only use
Squibb generators.  They have been using the Squibb generators for years and are well
acquainted with their use.  I thanked Mr. Abassi for the information.

I spoke with Ms. Wilson, who stated that they only use FDG and a few other isotopes at
their facility.  There are currently no plans to use Tc-99m generators.  I thanked Ms.
Wilson for the information.

Mr. Kalisz, Indicated that they use only FDG, Indium-111 and radioiodine at their facility. 
Technetium-based products are distributed out of their facility in Winchester, VA.  I
thanked Mr. Kalisz for the information.
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